December 28, 2023

Jamey Ayling, Planning Manager
411 N. Ruby Street, Suite2
CC: Kittitas County Board of Commissioners

Thank you for the information regarding the proposed meat processing
Plant by 3BR Custom Cuts. As new owners of the property boarding the plant,
We are adamantly opposed to this type of commercial business in this rural
residential neighborhood. The 3BR Custom Cuts will destroy our way of life as
well as damage to the surrounding homes and greatly decrease the value of
many homes.

Giving 3BR a 6 months window to hire multiple businesses to respond and
the public only 14 days is very unfair. We could go through the 10 comments
from McCullough Hill and punch holes in it but since we only have 14 days and
during the holiday to respond. We can only say we are venomously oppose this
facility in our area.

The 3BR paper has so many different scenarios of the use of a residential
well it is almost impossible to figure out just how much usage they will use. Our

residential well is directly in line with the well they will be using. Just how
much water will they use, and who is going to check on them?

There are two other businesses in this vicinity that have no threat to the
environment or rural setting. We agree that Kittitas County may need a meat
processing plant but not in this Residential Rural neighborhood.

Thank you for considering these factors in your decision, we look forward
to your response.

Walit and Gail Farrar
3320 Wilson Creek RD
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